
QUICK FACTS
to share about A Caring Pregnancy Center

For the Walk for Life

● We’re celebrating our 40th anniversary!
● ACPC was established in 1984 by a group of concerned citizens who wanted to

provide alternatives to women considering abortion in the Pueblo community by
offering free pregnancy tests with peer mentoring, maternity and baby supplies.

● The Walk for Life is ACPC’s second largest fundraiser.
● In 2023:

○ We administered a total of 381 pregnancy tests, offering clarity and
support to those navigating the uncertainties of pregnancy.

○ We performed 415 ultrasounds, empowering expectant parents with a
visual understanding of their pregnancy journey.

○ We had the privilege of sharing the gospel with 239 individuals, providing
spiritual guidance and support during a pivotal moment in their lives.

○ And in a true testament to the transformative power of your support, 203
patients chose life, embracing the journey of parenthood with newfound
strength and confidence.

● ACPC serves as more than a pregnancy center. We offer men services,
post-abortion support, teen mentoring, parenting services and so much more.

● ACPC’s services are free to clients thanks to the generous contributions of our
supporters.


